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September 30, 1988

Docket No. 50-302
License No. DPR.72

/mm Power Corporation

Mr. W, S. Wilgus

Vice President Nuclear Operations
ATTN: lhmrr. Nuclear Licensing
P, 0, Box 219

Crystal River, FL 32829

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-302/88-09

Thank you for your responses of August 11 and t 29, 1986, to our
Emergency Operating Procedures (EOPs) Inspection rt No. 88-09 dated
June 8, 1988, concerning activities conducted at your Crystal River facility,
We have evaluated your responses and found that they are acceptable pending on-
site inspector follow-up review. We will examine the implementation of your
corrective actions during future inspections, especially with regard to
identification and elimination of potential programmatic weaknesses.

As noted in the inspection report, and reemphasized during our tolnYaom con-
versation of August 18, 1988, you are encouraged to pursue the development of
vendor generic procedural guidelines with the Owners Group. Your development
of those vendor generic procedural guidelines should provide a clearer under-
standing of the technical bases for differences between the Crystal River
Abnormal Transients Operating Guidelines and Emergency Operating Procedures.
We fee! this development is necessary to proserve the accident mitigation
strategy of the ATOG bases document,

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter,

Sincerely,

Original Signed by J. Nelson Grace

J, Nelson Grace
Regional Administrator

cci /P, F. McKee, Director
Nu-lear Plant Operations
t. C. Simpson, Director
Nuclear Site Support
State of Florida

becy/NRC Resident Imspector

DRS, Technical Assistant e
Document Control Desk _
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